The Vet Science Project will meet at 2 p.m., Saturday, 27 Oct 18, at Ruth Wendell's residence. Directions are as follows, from hwy 82 take FM 992 north double past the rodeo arena, then  CR 3204 to the left for one mile.  It will be the gate on the left with the double horse heads.

My cell is 903-280-4302 if you any questions or concerns.   

Let me know if you can make it.
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